
Come on out to Wolfe Park in our 

52nd year and enjoy the 37th annual 

Arts in the Park Summer Concert  

Series. We are bringing some great 

entertainment to the stage area and 

have a mix of genres for you to  

enjoy! Mark your calendar for  

Friday, August 1, 2025  

      

Shows starts at 7:30 pm.  

Wolfe Park-285 Cutlers Farm Rd 

In the event of inclement weather, we will update our 

 information line by calling 203-339-6106 after 3:30 pm.  

Contact us at 203-452-2806 or  

email parksandrec@monroect.gov with any questions.  

Check out our website: www.monroerec.org for all the FUN we offer!  

Peggy’s Canteen at the pool concession patio  

will be open until 8:30 pm to purchase a variety of food!  

New England's #1 '80s Band, "The Future Heavies" 
return to perform an outdoor concert for the second 

time in Monroe. "The Future Heavies" will be  
celebrating their 10-year anniversary in 2025. And 
their guitarist Ron LaRosa is a resident of Monroe. 

"The Future Heavies" feature the best in new wave, 
pop, R&B, dance, and rock from the 1980s, from  

Blondie and Madonna to Pat Benatar and Stevie Nicks. 
They previously performed the best of the '80s as part 

of the Monroe Parks and Recreation "Party at the 
Lake" at Great Hollow Lake in 2019.  


